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Rome, February 26, 2018 

To all Regnum Christi members 

Dear friends in Christ, 

I send you warm greetings in the midst of this Lenten season, during which the 

Church invites us to examine and purify our hearts to reorient them entirely towards 

God. 

With this letter, I would like to present you the second draft of the Statutes of 

the Regnum Christi Federation, which will serve as the text to be considered by 

the general chapter and extraordinary general assemblies of 2018. It is available at 
www.rcstatutes.org.

It has been prepared in light of the contributions collected during the territorial 

assemblies and the instructions received by the Congregation for Institutes of 

Consecrated Life and Societies of Apostolic Life. 

The reasons behind the most important changes to the Draft General Statutes 

text are laid out in the introduction. 

May God grant that we continue traveling this path with renewed hearts, trusting 

in the action of the Holy Spirit and under the care of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 

Your brother in Christ and the Movement, 

Fr. Eduardo Robles-Gil, LC 

http://www.regnumchristi.org/rcstatutes/2018/begrc-final-english.pdf
file:///C:/Users/DT%20NA/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/3CB69N25/rcstatutes_cc@regnumchristi.net
http://www.regnumchristi.org/rcstatutes/en/



